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Legal Services Branch

777 Bay Street 777, rue Bay . >

4th Floor, Ste. 425 4¢e gtage H
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Tele: 416-325-6676
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April 15, 2013

Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board -

P.Q. Box 2319, 26" Floor
2300 Yonge Street

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms Walli:

Re: Application for Leave to Construct Transmission Facilities - Bornish Wind, LP,
Kerwood Wind, Inc. and Jericho Wind, Inc. Board File No. EB-2013-0040 and
Application for Leave to Construct Transmission Facilities - Kerwood Wind, Inc.

Board File No. EB-2013-0041

| write on behalf of the Ministry of Energy to advise that the Ministry has no interest in this
matter.

As well, the Ministry of Agriculture and Food and the Ministry of Rural Affairs, which are
amongst those Ministries and Government agencies identified in paragraph i of the Board's
Letter of Direction to NextEra Energy Canada, ULC, dated March 11, 2013, have also contacted
the Ministry of Energy in respect of the above-noted proceedings and advise that they too have
no interest in this matter,

As such, please be advised that these Ministries do not wish to receive any further documents,
information, filings or evidence in relation to such proceedings.

Thank you for your consideration of the matters referred to herein.

Please feel free to contact the writer. | would be pleased to provide you with any further
information you require. '

James Rehob
Senior Counsel




